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Dear Parents, 

During this pandemic caused by Covid-19, Sylhet Phoenix School will remain temporarily closed until 
further notice. However, our teachers will be in touch with pupil through video conference. And any 
change in circumstance will be notified through our website. We hope you understand these unparalleled 
measures and to overcome this tough time, especially for your children, your wholehearted cooperation is 
essential. Wishing you a healthy life and serenity. 

Stay safe and help your child to be safe. 

Happy Home Vacation!  

Thanks for being with Phoenix School. 

Corona Virus Information 

What to do: 

Keeping social distance and staying at home  

Maintaining social distance can prevent the virus from spreading since it is easily transmitted 
from person to person by means of direct or indirect contact from the infected person. 

Please follow the steps below: 

1. Don’t leave home unless it’s an emergency. 

2. Go for essential shopping less frequently and avoid non-essential shopping.  

3. Don’t attend any kind of public gathering like Gym, Masjid, Church, Temple, Food court.  

4. Maintain 2-meter distance between yourself and other, i.e. while shopping. 

While staying at home:  

You should only get out of house if you 

❖ need daily essentials; for example: food, medicine. 

❖ got unavoidable task from your workplace. 

Across the country, law and enforcement personnel specifically Police and Army are acting 
strictly through imposing fines on crowd and non-essentials vehicles on road. They are also 
maintaining lockdown in several cities including the capital Dhaka. Relying on the spread of 
infection, these unprecedented measures may be eased in upcoming months. 


